
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

	

 
 
Ordinance:  O-37-21 
 
Title:  Exempt Service – Position Classification Update 
 
Date:  January 3, 2022 
 
 
This ordinance makes a technical correction by removing the Development/Events Specialist 
position from the Exempt Service position classification. This position was converted to a Civil 
Service position in June 2020 and was properly reflected in the FY2022 budget. Therefore, this 
ordinance has no fiscal impact. 
 
Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Analyst 
 


